These members have presented valid nominating petitions to the Executive Council.
Executive Vice-president:
____  Ken Bernier

Vice-president for Part-time Faculty:
____   Sue Taylor

Secretary:
____   Gail Joralemon

To vote via mail in ballot you must print the ballot, fill it out, check to the left of each person, seal it in an envelope, and enclose that envelope in another with your name and return address on it. This enables us to verify your membership status while maintaining the secrecy of the ballot. It must be received by mail at P.O. Box 436, Albuquerque 87196-4366 by April 24th or hand delivered to one of the Executive Council members prior to the meeting on April 17. 
You may also send it via inter-office mail, to the Chair of the Elections Committee Lucio Lanucara in BHT, Smith Brasher. 


